SPECIAL MEETING OF TOWN BOARD CALLED

Town Supervisor Wayne Booth has called a special meeting of the Town Board to be held at 4 p.m. on Wednesday, March 28, 2012.


The sole purpose of the meeting is to call (cash in) the irrevocable letter of credit from M & T Bank dated April 3, 2007 in the amount of $121,527.00.  This letter of credit is in the name of Hickory Shadow Inc.: Palmerone Subdivision for public improvement and the drainage district.

